
 
 

 

 

 
28 April 2017 
 
To All Our Valued Customers, 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
CONTAINER MAINTENANCE FEE IN SINGAPORE 
 
Kindly be informed that wef 1 Jun 2017, the Container Maintenance Fee (CMC) for all Import laden containers 
into Singapore will be adjusted to SGD25 per container. 
 
The increase cost is due to cover the higher container maintenance and will be collected prior to release of 
the import delivery order. 
 
Kindly note,  the Container Maintenance Fee (CMC) do not cover damages, and repairs related charges on 
containers returned to the depot. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our Sales / Import Customer Service staff should you require further 
clarification. 
 
We thank you for you continued support and understanding. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
NYK Group South Asia Pte Ltd 


